






The following statement obtained from the European Medicines Agency EudraGMDP database applies 
to Lifecore Biomedical’s European GMP CERTIFICATE NUMBER 6.2.1-2017-019083: 

 

Due to the restrictions caused by COVID-19, the period of validity GMP and GDP certificates issued by 
EEA authorities is automatically extended until the end of 2023, except where clarifying remarks in the 
document state otherwise. Manufacturers, and importers and distributors must continue to comply with 
GMP/GDP and all other legal obligations. On-site inspections are conducted where and when possible. 
Competent authorities reserve the right to perform risk based supervision of sites by either on-site 
inspections or distant assessments and, based on the outcome, may continue to issue, withdraw or 
restrict GMP certificates, as appropriate. 

 

 




